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Fundraising Update

Happy Holidays! Remember to save any
recyclable bottles and cans for our recycling
contest! We look forward to seeing you next year.

¢ Photo night was a big success (thank you Glenda
Monsen)

o Pointsettias were beautiful and delivered on time
for Christmas (thank you Lise Smith)

o Christmas store was a great success. Thank you
parents for your generous donations and Laurie
Lohrand her Elves for coordinating

e Ford 4U drive draw: Free Family Movie Night
winner Beth Brown, div. 20; Congratulations div.
14 you are the winner for most registered drivers
tickets and won a pizza party

Parent Presentations

BCCTF would like to support some presentations to
support local parents.

We would like to know from YOU what topics would
be of most interest to you. Please give feedback to

your class rep or contact PAC (drop off a note in the
doorslot of concession or email CMPAC@live.com).

PAC would like to organize a presentation on one of
the following subjects:

e anti bullying - raising confident boys & girls
e born to buy < supporting your child’s learning
e internet safety

Concession

January Hot Lunch Menu is now active online.
Cut off is December 16th

Watch for your reminder e-mail which includes your login
and password for your convenience. If you have not
registered yet visit www.cm.hotlunches.net to do so,
be sure to enter code CM2012HL

You may also contact cm.hotlunches@yahoo.ca to
have an account created for you, or if you have any
difficulties with the site.

PAYPAL is now a new option to pay for your orders on our
hotlunch site. You may continue to pay by cheque or cash
delivered to the school.

Concession will be CLOSED on Tuesday January 3rd and
Thursday January 5th. Concession services will start on
Friday January 6th with Hot Dog Day. Please see our
Hotlunch policy for information on unscheduled school
closures due to weather. The policy is posted on
cm.hotlunches.net under the tab "Documents”.

Thank you to all the volunteers & for their countless
hours that were put in to concession, online hotlunch
processing, fundraise coordination, lice check &
administration.

Lost & Found

Items are overflowing in our lost & found bin by the music
room so they will be lined down our hallways starting
Monday Dec 12-15th. Please have a look for any items
that may belong to your children. Anything left after that
week will be donated to a local charity.

ovie Night

The next movie night is scheduled for Friday Jan-
uary 13th. Please save the date on your calendars
and join us for an economical and enjoyable family
activity. Details to follow in the new year.

Eice Check

It is that time of the year again: shawls, hats, comfy
winter coats. Places where lice like to move into and then
crawl onto the hair of its new host. Be preventive and
avoid exchanging hats, shawls and winter coats. Please
check your child yourself each month. It is a 2 e
simple effective way to keep those lice away!! &4 %

eeting

committees that help make our school special “ALL WELCOME”

Thursday January 12th, 7:00 pm

We welcome all to attend and to join any of our several

get PAC NEWS and communications via email. Send request to PAC email: CMPAC@live.com
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